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Date:  January 18, 2023 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Ted Wolff, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Heather Hodgman, Administrative Services Manager 
 
Subject: Case 570MXT Construction Equipment  
 
 
The city was contacted by the Town of Eagar inquiring if we had equipment that was past our 
useful life and ready for auction.  The city purchased a Case 570MXT construction grade box 
tractor scraper in 2007 and it was determined that this equipment had exceeded our scheduled 
capital replacement and was ready for auction.  The transfer of the equipment would be 
mutually beneficial to both entities. 
 
Staff recommends entering into an Intergovernmental Agreement with the Town of Eagar for the 
transfer of equipment. 
 
 

 

 


